
 

Join the White House Office of Public Engagement on Monday, April 15 at 

2pm EST/1pm CST for East Palestine Train Derailment Briefing.  

In February 2023, a Norfolk Southern train carrying hazardous chemicals 

derailed in East Palestine, Ohio, jeopardizing the community’s safety and 

sense of normalcy. Since the derailment, the Biden-Harris Administration 

has mobilized a comprehensive, whole-of-government response to support 

the people of East Palestine, Ohio, affected communities in Pennsylvania, 

and other impacted communities.  

Register today to hear from federal, state, and local agency leaders as well 

as research and community partners on key environmental, economic, and 

health updates. 

WHAT: White House Office of Public Engagement East Palestine 

Train Derailment Briefing 

WHEN: Monday, Apr 15, 2024 2 PM ET 

RSVP: Register and submit your questions in advance for this 

webinar: 

https://pitc.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_Ng5mNvlMSDqFBgtQ

f1QxVA  

This call is closed press. ASL and CART will be provided.  
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